EVERETT PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Everett, Washington

Special Board Meeting

The Board of Directors of Everett School District No. 2, Snohomish County, Washington, held a special Board meeting on Thursday, April 22, 2010 at 5 p.m., in Conference Room C3 of the Everett School District Educational Service Center, 4730 Colby Avenue, Everett, Washington.  Board members in attendance were Carol Andrews, Kristie Dutton, Jessica Olson, Ed Petersen and Jeff Russell.  

President Petersen called the meeting to order at 5 p.m.
The Board welcomed EEA president Kim Mead.  Also in attendance were Terry Edwards, Jim McNally, Lynn Evans, Mike Gunn, Mary Waggoner, Mark Toland and Cathy Woods.
The purpose of the special meeting was to hold a study session to review the components, requirements and implications of the federal Race to the Top program.  No action was taken.

BOARD ACTION AND/OR BOARD DISCUSSION

Alan Burke, deputy superintendent at OSPI, presented information about the Race to the Top program (176/10).
At 6:30 p.m., President Petersen re-convened the special meeting and adjourned immediately.
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____________________________

           Gary Cohn, Secretary



Ed Petersen, President
